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September 17, 2021 
 
Dear WTSD Parents & Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that your student has had a successful first few weeks of the school 
year.   Thank you for your support of district safety protocols as we work together to ensure a safe in-
person learning experience for our students.    
 
Important reminders: 

• If your child is not feeling well, please do not send them to school until they are symptom free.   
Contact the school nurse and they will advise you of the appropriate procedures for a safe return 
to school.    

• If a member of the household is sick with COVID-19 symptoms, please do not send any children 
from the household to school.   Please contact the school nurse for appropriate procedures for the 
safe re-entry of students to school.  

• If your child has been tested for COVID-19, do not send them to school until they have received a 
negative test result.   Contact the school nurse and they will advise you on the appropriate 
procedures for returning to school.    

 
Students that are quarantining at home will have the opportunity to livestream into the classroom to 
participate in lessons (please review the livestream guidance notice from 9/13/21).  As a reminder, 
livestreaming is for COVID related absences, only. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in keeping all students safe.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 


